
To members of Senate Finance & Public Admin. Committees
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames,
 
I am concerned regarding the practice of funding gender-selection of unborn babies by abortion.
This practice should never be allowed. It is a waste of tax-payers' hard earned money.
Not only that, I believe every child, regardless of its sex, should be welcomed into a family. I have
4 sons, every one of them valued by me and my husband. They are fine Australian citizens, & our
land would be the poorer without them.
Medicare money should not be wasted, spent irresponsibly, on the killing of any unborn children.
Please hear my plea!
Sincerely,
Kay Newnham




